UC San Diego

CAMPUS NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR -
ADMISSIONS AND ENROLLMENT SERVICES

February 2, 2012
KEY ADMINISTRATORS/KEY SUPPORT STAFF

SUBJECT: The UCSD Office of the Registrar Final Registration Report - Winter
Quarter 2012

The official third week registration report for Winter Quarter is now available online.
This report reflects all registered students at the end of the fifteenth day of instruction,
Monday, January 30th, 2012. You may access this report at:

http://blink.ucsd.edu/Blink/External/Topics/Policy/0,1162,18398,00.html

Please feel free to share this report with interested individuals in your department. If
you have questions or need further information, you may contact me either via email at

whaid@ucsd.edu or call me at extension 45448.

William R. Haid
University Registrar
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